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PCC in Southampton

The Press Complaints Commission has announced the details of its forthcoming public meeting in 
Southampton, which will take place on Tuesday 9 November 2010.

The meeting will take the form of a Question and Answer session chaired by the Chairman of the 
PCC, Baroness Buscombe. Joining her will be Ian Murray, editor of the Southern Daily Echo; Simon 
Sapper, a public member of the Commission; and Stephen Abell, Director of the PCC. The event is a 
good opportunity for anyone with an interest in the PCC or the media more generally to find out 
first-hand about our work raising press standards. We will be explaining about the variety of services 
we offer, and offering guidance on various aspects of the Editors' Code of Practice we uphold.

The meeting will take place in the Main Gallery at the City Art Gallery. The main Q & A session starts 
at 2.30pm, though anyone with a specific enquiry that they wish to raise privately is invited to 
attend a surgery session with PCC staff, which will be run beforehand, between 1.45pm and 2.30pm. 
The event is free and open to all, and tea and coffee will be available. For more information please 
click here.
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